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STUDENT ASSOCIATION MLEETING
FEB. 7, 1978

PRESENT: Susan, Larry, Nita, Russ, Marsha, Lyndel, Fran, Boyd, Sarah, David,
Ladonna
ABSENT: Mark

Thanks to all of you who made the Students from Pepperdine welcome to Hardinc
They were very impressed with the campus and the friendliness of the students
Over 150 people attended the slide presentation they presented in the Student
Center Wednesday night.

The Committee for Women's Sports has written a letter that will be sent to
all students. These questionaires need to be filled out and sent back to
us, and if there is enough response then we will go to Dr. Ganus.

Friendly Week is scheduled for Feb. 13-17. Flowers are being sold in the
Student Center this week to be delivered on Valentine's Day. There will be
open house Tues. and Thurs., and we need everyone to participate. Geno the
Clown will be on campus all day Friday going to classrooms, the Student
Center, and the Cafeterias. He will hold a workshop on tricks Fri. afternoor
and then there will be a show Fri. night in the Student Center. Cokes and
donuts will be served and then some Movies will be shown in the Amer. Heri-
tage. Sun. Night will start off Friendly week with a coffeehouse by Tim
Holder. (7 and 9). Monday there is a basketball game! GO BISONS!!!

Due to the extent of dissatisfaction in the Cafeterias we have decided to
form another committee to do extensive research. Wayne Kinney, senior in
pre-dent, will head the committee. Committee members have not been sclected
yet. The regular Food committee will still take complaints and suggestions
for the cafeterias.

The Book Exchange was very successful this semester, and from the amount of
money and books that went through the students really benefited from the
exchange this semester. A big thanks goes to TNT and ZETA RHO for assisting
us with this project. ;

The SA will have a slide presentaﬁioﬁ"in'cﬁapel this Thursday. This is to -
help acquaint the students with some of the duties and activities of the
council.

March 4th the Spiritual life committee is sponsoring a seminar on Marriage.
The Guest Speaker will be Mr. Billy Watson of Memphis, Tenn. More details
will be given later.

Well, it's test week. Everybody study hard this week so you can enjoy
Friendly week next week. Good luck!

For the SA,

Gy o

/1« ta (M( o
Nita Allen
Secretary.

The movie this week will be THE SHOOTIST (showing Fri. and Sat. 9:30 only).

MR
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